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03-07-2017 
 
 
 
Dear Parents 
 
This is to let you know that Mrs Corlett  - our very valued Early Years’ Professional, who has guided 
and taught our Pre- School children for many years- will be leaving us at the end of this term. Mrs 
Corlett has been with us since 2008, working across all ages, mainly with our youngest children and 
also as Lead Adult for our School Council.  
We are very sad to see Mrs Corlett go but very excited for her and her new venture. 
Mrs Corlett is leaving to move into her own childminding business, where her great expertise and 
experience will give many more children a fantastic start in life. 
 

We wish Mrs Corlett all success in her new endeavour and know our parents and families will 
appreciate the chance to do so too. 

 
Best Wishes 

 
Mrs L J Carter-Clavell 

 
 
  

 


